
Regulatory Updates

• Provident Hospital underwent the radiation safety inspection survey with the Illinois Emergency 
Management Agency (IEMA) on 4/18/24. There was compliance with all regulations.

• Stroger laboratory is preparing for the College of American Pathologist (CAP) survey this summer.  
All efforts are on track. 

• Stroger Hospital and Ambulatory clinics continue to work on regulatory preparedness and 
providing weekly report outs on corrective actions from the Mock Survey findings. 
q Command Center Refresh – discussions underway
q Joint Commission AMP Tracer Tool Launch – training planned 
q Joint Commission Breakfast Briefing Webinar (13-part weekly series overviewing each TJC chapter) – 

series purchased  
q Regulatory Readiness meetings re-launch forthcoming… 
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